
 Kia ora koutou,  
Just a reminder no school on Monday 24th April as It is a Teacher Only day with all the local schools in 
the area working on similar themes. This is a mandated requirement which had to happen in the first two 
weeks of term 2. As schools we choose to place it on Monday 24th so that on returning on Wednesday 
we have flow and go!  
Tuesday is off course ANZAC day. 
Looking forward to seeing all our students back on Wednesday 26th April. 
 
From the Team at KPS 

Learning for the future 
Ahuwhenua – Manaakitia – Mana Motuhake – Manawanui – Aroha 

Kamo Primary School 
	


